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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

 

Dear school families, 
 
We have had a GREAT beginning to the school year. Your 
children are eager to learn and happy to be here among their 
friends and entire school family. 
 
We are here to help you, so if you need anything, please call the 
school office, and we will do our best to accommodate your 
needs. 
 
This Sunday, we celebrate the 21st Sunday in Ordinary Time. As 
we listen to the Gospel of Luke at Mass this weekend, we must 
reflect on the words of Jesus, “I do not know where you are 
from.” Jesus knows those who have lived as he has commanded. 
Calling ourselves Christians and abiding minimally to the faith 
does not merit a person the Kingdom of God. Jesus tells his 
followers to enter by the narrow gate. How do we confirm our 
lives to Christ’s? How do we do the hard work of getting to know 
him by bringing him into our heart? (taken from Daily Prayer 
2019, p. 267)  
 
Things to know: 
 

 Taco Tuesday begins on Tuesday, August 27.  Helpers 
are needed. 

 Pizza Fridays will continue with the next one being 
Friday, September 6. 

 Sign-off sheets are due to the school office. Please be 
prompt with those. 

 A dress code reminder is attached to this week’s 
Weekly Warrior. Please read carefully and help us avoid 
any dress code violations. 

 The staff and I are working on teaching school 
procedures. One area that we worked on was making 
eye contact with the person we are talking to. Please 
encourage that at home also. 

 Friday All School Masses will begin at 1:00 this year. 
This will hopefully encourage more families to attend 
Mass. If you arrive by 12:50, you may sit with your 
child. Also, children may go home with you after Mass. 
Please check your child out at the school office. 

 After school pick-up can run smoothly if everyone 
follows the circle pattern. Please be mindful of others 
behind you and avoid conversations that would slow 
everyone else down. We do NOT allow students to walk 
to your car in the parking lot. Safety is our utmost 
concern. Please be patient as we work out any kinks. 

 
May God bless your family as the school year moves on. We are 
on a journey together as school and family to bring your 
child/children closer to Christ. Be sure to spend time in prayer as 
a family each day.  
 
Blessings always. 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
AUGUST 
27 Taco Tuesday - Helpers are needed 
30 Off for Labor Day Weekend 
 
SEPTEMBER 
2 Labor Day!  No School 
3 3 and 4 year old Preschool Begins 
3 Taco Tuesday – Maureen Alberts 
6 Pizza Friday – Indira Smith and Doug Schmitt 
10 Taco Tuesday  - Stephanie Garner 
11 Library – Helper is needed 
13 Pizza Friday – Helpers are needed 
17 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 
20 Pizza Friday – Stephanie Garner and Doug Schmitt 
24 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 
25 Library – Helper is needed 
25 No PM Busing Provide own transportation 
27 Pizza Friday – Helpers are needed 
27 Tailgate Party 
 
OCTOBER 
16 Picture Day! 
16 Donuts with Dad 
23 No PM Busing 
25 PD Day No School 
26 Harvest Dinner/Dance and Chili Cook Off! 

 

You are called to care for 
creation not only as 

responsible citizens, but 
as followers of Christ! 

Pope Francis 

 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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We would like to start Little 
Flowers for our 1st through 
5th grade girls.  We have 

lots of helpers but we are in 
need of a fun leader to come 

forward. This is a twice a 
month commitment.  If you 
have any questions please 

call the school at  
616-754-3416.  

 
 

Scrip Corner 
If you are not using Scrip, 

this is a great time to 
start! Now is the time to 

start a habit of using 
Scrip.  For more info go 

to: shopwithscrip.com or 
contact Jen Saur at:  

adamandjensaur@yahoo.com 

 

   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
        

         
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 
Saturday, August 24, 5:00 PM (SC)  
Alexandra & Alivia Gilbertson and Aayva Peacock 
 
Sunday, August 25, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Brenne & Bryce Flynn and Katie Gasper 
 
Sunday, August 25, 9:00 AM (SC) 
Ryan, Carter and Madison Cusack 
 
Sunday, August 25, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Jackson Porta, Theo Iwah and Jack Verdun 
 
August   26 9:00 AM (SC) 
August   27 6:30 PM (SJ) 
August   28 9:00 AM (SC) 

August   29 9:00 AM (SJ) 

August   30 9:00 AM (SC)  

 

   

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Weekly 
Warrior 52 raffle last week 

was: Delores Anthony 
Congratulations!!!! 

 
 


